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 BAPTISM:    Contact Father regarding preparation sessions and scheduling 
 PENANCE:  Saturday 4:30-5:00 p.m. or by appointment  
 MARRIAGE: Contact Father at least six months in advance for preparation and scheduling 

MASS INTENTIONS  MAY 25TH-31ST 

Monday: 8:00a.m.  

      Mass Intention: Alan & Jerome Holzer / Wilfrid Bernskoetter 

Tuesday: 8:00a.m.  

      Mass Intention: Leander Bax / Linda Moeller 

Wednesday: 8:00a.m.  

      Mass Intention: Living & Deceased Members of the  

Thursday: 8:00a.m.  

      Mass Intention: Ted & Norma Distler / Robert Wolken 

Friday: 8:00a.m.  

      Mass Intention: Betty Kroll / August & Dolores Dudenhoeffer 

Saturday: 5:30p.m.  

      Mass Intention:     Jeff & Lloyd McNew / Cletus & Harold  

 Heckman / Roman & Alma Kliethermes 

Sunday: 7:30a.m.  

      Mass Intention:     Dennis Holtmeyer / Marcia Ann Bisges 

Sunday: 10:30a.m.  

      Mass Intention:     Sterling, Viola, Charles & Dennis Van Loo 

  

 Herbert & Eleanore Rodeman  Family /  

 John & Frances Wilbers 

Worship times:  www.masstimes.org  - when traveling 
Bishop McKnight’s Prayer Intention for May 

As we honor the Mother of our Lord as the “Queen 
of May,” may there be a greater respect and appre-

ciation for all women on earth who nourish us in 
mind, body and soul. 

Sunday Masses: There will be changes in what we are doing in keeping with restrictions that have been set by Bishop 
McKnight.   
 

 All the faithful are dispensed from the obligation of the Easter Duty and the obligation to attend Mass on Sunday through 30 
June 2020. 

 The faithful are obliged to wear a mask (or other face covering) upon entering the church and during the celebration of Mass, 
except when seated in the pew and for the brief moment of receiving Holy Communion. 

 Families are to maintain six-foot distancing between their family and other families or individuals throughout the celebration 
of Mass. 

 There will be no collection of envelopes and no offertory procession, however there will be a basket in the front of Church 
and also in the back of Church for you to put you donation in.  Thank you for your continued financial support. 

Wardsville/Osage Bend K of C Golf Tournament has 
been rescheduled to June 26, 2020.  Time and lo-
cation remains the same  

Is Purgatory Real: come join us Sunday June 28, 
2020 at 8:30am in Room 302 for a film documentary 
on “Purgatory the Forgotten Church.”  Watch as ex-
perts unlock the mystery of life after death. Film is 85 
Minutes in length.  Everyone is welcome, For infor-
mation call 573-635-8393. 

Monday Memorial Day: also known as Declaration 
Day to honor, remember and pray for our Military 
personnel . Their valor, service and dedication to our 
nation is a blessing to our country  and we pause to 
remember. May they be kept close to our Lord’s 
healing and mercy and keep their families safe. 



Prayer Hotline: Contact Lillian Veit at 636-3937 or Clara Ann Eaton at 635-5301 for prayer line requests or to be added to the 
prayer line. 

Senior Housing Opportunity: Is your home getting too big?   Do you need to be closer to Jefferson City or away from the city?  
If so, the Osage Senior Center, located in Wardsville, MO, is looking for interested seniors to fill possible vacancies and/or be 
placed on our waitlist for USDA or MHDC units.  For more information call 573-469-8426.   

 
Parish News 

 
New Parish Council members for a 3 year term: Mary Markway, Pat Mingucci & Pam Stonner.  We thank Alan DeMois, James 
Howard & Shane Kampeter who have served these past three years.  The next Parish Council meeting will be Tuesday August 
18th at 6:30pm. 
 
New School Board members for a 3 year term: Tica Boeckmann & Theresa Schell.  We thank Jodi Berendzen & Suzette Howell 
who have served these past three years.  The next School Board meeting will be Thursday August 13th at 6:30pm. 
 
Picnic 2020: after much discussion and consternation it has been decided that we will not have our annual parish picnic this 
year.  Several area parishes have also decided not to have their picnics and so we are following their lead.  The committee / 
chair people figured that with so many unknown factors and restrictions, it would be best for us to cancel.  This will be a loss of 
revenue for the parish. There are 700 families in the parish, we figured that if you would like to make extra donation to offset this 
loss of revenue. Please do so at any time  This situation of uncertainty has given us cause to reevaluate our normal activities.  
Thank you for your continued financial support and for understanding the decisions made for the good of our parish.  Just a re-
minder that Osage Bends Summer Picnic is also cancelled. 
 
Adoration:  concerning our adoration chapel, it remains closed, however we will offer adoration time Monday through Friday only 
in CHURCH beginning after Mass on Monday and end daily at 6:00pm.  If you would like to make a visit during the specific 
day/time please feel free to make a visit. Items for disinfecting, wipes, spray, gloves etc are available and we ask your coopera-
tion in following the guidelines set by the Bishop’s and Governors Offices. Thank you for your assistance and prayers for relief 
from this virus and pandemic. 

LITURGICAL ROLES: will not be scheduled until further notice.  

Church Cleaners:   Darla Stumpe, Chair, Barb  Touchette, Debbie Van Loo, Kelly Van Loo  **Please clean church before the weekend of May 
30th & 31st, thank you.** 

Cemetery Grass Cutting May 2020:  Mark Bruns—Chairman, Tom Buschjost, John Doerhoff, Don Eggen, Tim Fennessey, Ste-
phen Fischer, Rich Fisher, Marvin Holzer, Eric LeCuru & Mike Lueckenotte.  Chairman, please contact people on the list. Thank 
you for ensuring our cemetery and mausoleum is well maintained by mowing, providing well trimmed edges and discarding of old 
flowers. Thank you. 

After School Care (ASC): School has come to an end in a different fashion this year.  It was so good to see the students on 
Friday May 15th.  Thank you to everyone who donated items for the ASC– you know who you are. The students have truly en-
joyed all.  I would like to thank our “Senior Supervisors” of ASC who will be going off to college: Macy Markway, Taylor Woehr & 
Maddie Luebbering.  You will be truly be missed. We wish you Good Luck and Safety.  With that in mind keep a watch in the bul-
letin for more information for upcoming school year.  Have a very Blessed and Safe Summer—Mary Kay Hoelscher 


